Subject: Re: Message from the Office - June 19, 2023

From: Pierre Attallah <Public@Pallix.CA>

Date: 2023-06-28, 11:34

To: Sandra Melo <sandra.melo@sjasd.ca>

CC: Alex Eyjolfson <alex.eyjolfson@sjasd.ca>, Jenness Moffatt
<jenness.moffatt@sjasd.ca>, Gillian Muir <gillian.muir@sjasd.ca>, Heather
Cadieux <heather.cadieux@sjasd.ca>

Hi Sandra,

Yesterday at our in-person meeting at the SJASD Board office Alex Eyjolfson
stated that she has the June 6, 2023 Bannatyne Parent Council meeting
minutes and would post them later that day. These minutes contain
important information that all parents need to be made aware of. |
stated that | would check sjasd.ca/school/bannatyne/ in the morning.

As of now they remain unavailable. This is a violation of SJASD policy KMAB.
Section 7.3 of SJASD Policy: KMAB states:

iv. shall, within two weeks after any Council or Executive meeting,
provide to the members of the Executive copies of all Council or
Executive minutes, and shall forward copies to the Principal,

who shall, in turn:

V. post one copy for general public information,

This specific violation has been previously brought to administration attention
and it does not seem to be taken seriously. Is there a reason for the constant
delay in posting Parent Council minutes? When did Mme Eyjolfson receive the
minutes from Bannatyne Parent Council Secretary Adam Milne? Will this
violation of policy continue to be condoned? Furthermore, what is the
administration going to do about this? Finally and again, when can the parents
expect to see the overdue minutes posted?

Thank you,

Pierre N. Attallah B.5c.
Ecole Bannatyne Parent Council Member

Ness Middle School Parent Advisory Council Member
Phone: (204) 885-9228

On 2023-06-27 09:08, Sandra Melo wrote:

Hi Pierre,
We can answer any questions you may have today before our meeting starts. | have copied
Mme Eyjolfson on this email so that she knows we will answer them today when we meet to go



